
Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, April 2nd 
 
8th graders, please monitor your email over the next few days to ensure you are now receiving school 
emails to your school email account. The issue you have been having with not receiving emails was 
fixed by IT yesterday afternoon, and you should now begin receiving school emails. If you notice you 
are still not receiving school emails, please come to the office and let Mrs. Reyes know. 
 
The Art Show is coming up soon after Spring Break, and all the info can be found on Facebook and 
Panther Google Classroom. Also, they can pick up a flyer outside my room. Say all students and 
families are welcome, but 1st and 2nd semester art students' work is on display to view.  
 
Remember the PBIS Dodgeball Celebration is today. Students who have not earned a detention or 
suspension in the month of March are able to attend. 6th grade will take place during 5th hour, 7th 
grade during 2nd hour, and 8th grade during 1st hour.  
 
There is no Drama Club this week. 
 
Panther PACK is hosting an event after spring break called FCB. FCB stands for Fidgets, Coloring, and 
Bracelets. The event is April 23 after M-STEP testing and is a place where you can go to destress. If you 
would like to request a song to be played at the event, please fill out this form. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


